
 

Online Mass is now available from our Church Daily At:  
https://www.facebook.com/Holy-Redeemer-Dundalk-105463891211794/ 
 

 
 
 

New guidelines for the celebration of Public Mass and Devotions are as follows:  
   

 1. The dispensation from the Sunday and Holy Day of Obligations is extended for the time being. 
 2.      Please do not attend on any day that you are feeling unwell. 
 3.      Our Church will be sanitised after each Mass. 
 4. The signs of limited seating must be adhered to, as social distancing must be observed, however a 
 family from the same household can all sit together. 
 5. Signage in the Church must be followed.    
 6. The use of face coverings is strongly recommended. 
 7. Hands must be sanitised.  
 8. Respiratory etiquette must be observed at all times. 
 9. Where possible stewards will be on hand to show you to your seat. 
10.     Sit only in designated areas. Each section has it’s own entrance/exit.  
 Not more than 50 people in each section. 
11.     Strictly no movement of people between sections before, during or after Mass. 
12. Communion to be received on the hand. 
13. One way system in coming forward to receive Holy Communion. 
14. Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist will wear face coverings while  
 distributing Holy Communion. 
15. Sunday collections for the present will not be taken up in the normal manner. Supervised  collection 
 baskets will be placed at the Church doors while leaving the Church and we ask that  you kindly 
 place your offerings into theses baskets. 
16. Please take Parish Weekly Bulletins home with you, do not leave them in the Church. 
17.  Kindly observe social distancing outside the Church. Please do not congregate. 

As we have returned to the celebration of public Masses, emphasis is on good hygiene, respecting 
distance and cough etiquette. Our strength as a community lies in our solidarity. No one is safe until 
everyone is safe. We need to mind each other and may the Lord bless all our best efforts. 

SUMMER DUES 2020 Will be collected over the coming weeks. These dues are for the upkeep of the 
priests who serve this parish. Dues books and envelopes are available for collection in the Sacristy. Over 
the past year there has been a decline in the number of our due’s collectors and unfortunately, we have 
been unsuccessful obtaining new volunteers. In light of this, in the areas where there is no collector we 
will be distributing an envelope to each household asking them to return same, with their donation to the 
Sacristy/Parochial House or to person who delivered the envelope to them. Your co-operation with this 
new method of dues collection is greatly appreciated. We welcome your continued support in these 
difficult times ahead. Thank you. 

 

BLESSING OF THE GRAVES, DOWDALLSHILL  The blessing of the graves took place in Dowdallshill with a 
private ceremony. The service is available to view on our Facebook Page—Holy Redeemer or St. Patrick’s Parish 
Facebook page. On your next visit to the cemetery please feel free to sprinkle Holy water on the graves of your 
loved ones. 

                                                         

Saturday           11th July            6.00pm          Av’s       Bridie Dunne (1st Anniversary)  
                                                                                                      Michael & Rosie McDonagh and 
                                                                                                      Michael McDonagh Jnr.  
         RIP  Christina Mullen.                    
Tuesday             14th July            10.00am             Av’s          Liam & Jennifer Mullen &  
           Liam MullenJnr. 
Wednesday       15th July            10.00am             Av  Teresa Dunne.  
Saturday          18th July            6.00pm             MM            Paddy McIntyre. 
                                                                                     Av            Anna McIntyre. 
Sunday               19th July              10.00pm            Av             Helen Dolan. 

 

WE REMEMBER THOSE WHO HAVE DIED    
May Lally, Mount Avenue. Noel Kilcoyne, 
Farndreg.   Jimmy Drum, Ard Easmuinn. 

 

     Prayer against the Coronavirus  
Most Glorious Queen of Heaven & Mother of God, You 
whom the Blessed Trinity has crowned with unequalled 
glory. You are the Sovereign Queen over all God’s Creation. 
I place myself & all my loved ones under the power, 
protection & sovereignty of your Crown. Under the 
protection of your crown & through your immense 
intercessory power, I ask you to spare us all from the effects 
of the coronavirus. Dearest Mother & Queen, more Mother 
than Queen, we, your children in Christ Jesus, ask you to 
obtain for us an end to the spread of the virus.  Amen.  

 

A SECOND COLLECTION will be taken up at all Masses 
this weekend to build up parish funds for future 
maintenance.  
 

REDEEMER SCHOOLS—SACRAMENTS OF FIRST HOLY 
COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 
The Sacrament of First Holy Communion will take place on 
Saturday 5th September at 11.00am. 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will take place on Saturday 
29th August at 12.00 noon. 
 

MASS AT ST OLIVER PLUNKETT SHRINE 

BALLYBARRACK Due to Covid-19 and the fact 
that we cannot accommodate social distancing 
safely at St. Oliver’s Shrine, Ballybarrack , 
Mass in honour of St. Oliver Plunkett  has 
been postponed until later in the year. 

 
 

 

      PARISH OF THE HOLY REDEEMER DUNDALK 
                        12TH JULY 2020  
               FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

      A Parish in the ‘Dun Dealgan’ Pastoral Area 

PRIESTS IN PARISH  
V Rev Michael Sheehan Adm. 

        Rev Shajan Panachickal Michael CC 
                   

Tel: 042 9334259 Fax: 042 9332905 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday - Thursday 10am-1pm. 2pm-4pm. 
E-mail: holyredeemerdundalk@gmail.com 

www.holyredeemerparish.ie 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND VULNERABLE ADULTS POLICY STATEMENT:  The 
parish recognises and upholds the rights of all children and vulnerable adults and is 
committed to ensuring their safety and wellbeing at all times. A copy of the policy is always 
available for those who wish to view it in the parish office or the Sacristy. The Safeguarding 
Children representative for Holy Redeemer Parish is Thomas Fox  042-93-34259.  

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MISSION STATEMENT: 
“Conscious of our brokenness and moved by the Spirit of Compassion, we the Holy 

Redeemer Parish Pastoral Council, strive to be messengers of God’s healing and love in 
today’s world and to encourage and support all parishioners to bear witness to the 

Gospel of Christ.”  

          REFLECTION   
   
The seed fell on rich soil. 
 
In the rich soil of care,  
The word of God takes 
root. 
 
In the fruitful soil of birth, 
The word of God becomes flesh. 
 
In the thorny soil of suffering, 
The word of God consoles. 
 
In the flowering soil of friendship, 
The word of God makes sense. 
 
In the deep soil of faith, 
The word of God comes to life. 
 
And in the times 
We till out lives 
With care, compassion, 
With courage and endurance, 
With joy and with love, 
The word of God is sown by Jesus, 
And bears its rich fruit, 
And is given to us 
In the Bread of life. 
 
 
The seed fell on rich soil. 
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